2017 Year-end Report for the Student Life Committee

This year, the Faculty Senate Student Life Committee consisted of the following members: Charlye Adams (co-chair), Dan Bachrach, Caroline Boxmeyer, Allison Callahan, Glenn Griffin, Haley Strickand, and Amy Traylor (co-chair). As a committee, we have been involved in the following activities:
Meeting regularly with Dr. David Grady, VP for Student Life, to maintain communication regarding issues related to student issues on campus.
Meeting with SGA officials to establish a working relationship.
Monitoring and reporting on Sorority recruitment, which saw an increase in minority women receiving bids.
Participating in the establishment of the SAFE Program, which provides forensic and health care services to victims of sexual assault.
Providing guidance for the establishment of a student-led initiative to create a Health and Well-Being Endowment.
Leading the gift card drive for the Alabama REACH program, which provides services to homeless, emancipated, or foster care students.
Initiating work towards addressing issues related to student food insecurity.
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In the upcoming year, are goals are:
To continue meeting with the VP of Student Affairs on a regular basis.
To continue fostering a working relationship with the SGA.
To develop and implement plan to address student food insecurity and other needs related to poverty among the UA student body.
To lead the Alabama REACH gift card drive.
